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29th January 2021 

Another week completed and the children continue to do well in school, the staff are very pleased 

with their behaviour and attitude to learning. Let’s hope we can return to normal soon. 

ISOLATING 

It is vital that if your child or anyone living in your house develops COVID symptoms you must 

book a test for that person and all members of the household stay at home until you receive the 

results. If positive you must all isolate for 10 days. 

CHILDREN MUST NOT COME TO SCHOOL 

REPORTING A POSITIVE CASE 

Reporting suspected or positive cases at the weekend 

If your child has been in school and becomes ill at the weekend and goes for a test or receives a 

positive test result we need to know.  To ensure you can contact us at the weekend we are including 

two numbers you can call to do this on a Saturday and Sunday. 

1. Mrs Wainwright      07793988653                            2. Miss Lawson    07736635403 

 

Doors Are Open 8.30-9am 

Please be aware children need to arrive between 8.30am and 9am. Arriving after this time causes 

problems in the current situation and we do not have the staff to take the children to their classes. 

 

Home Time 3pm-3.10pm 

Children must be collected on time, to maintain the class bubbles we cannot have several children 

from different bubbles waiting outside the office. 

 

Play scheme 

You will have received notification today about whether your child has been offered a place for 

February Half Term. Please ensure you return your confirmation with the money to school by the 

required date. You can pay by card at the office if you prefer. Please remember that children must 

arrive on time and be collected on time.  If you collect your children late, we may withdraw their 

place. 

 

Milk 

The school milk scheme started again this week. Children in nursery and reception are all offered 

milk and those in the other years who previously ordered it are now having it again.   

 

Staff Testing Update 

Next week all staff in school are being offered weekly tests.  Each member of staff will take a Lateral 

Flow test twice a week.  If positive, all contacts including any children will need to isolate until they 

have a PCR test.  If that is positive, the member of staff and all contacts will have to isolate for the 

required 10 days. This is to identify people without symptoms, who could then pass on the virus to 

others. Unfortunately, this could result in us having to close more bubbles and send children home. 
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